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Wood, Jane

From: it naina——" .

Sent: 14 May 2015 14:04 Ap pend IX E

To: Entertainment Licensing

Subject: application for extended hours at LS20 Public House (91-97 Otley Road Guiseley)

We are writing to post our comments on the above application (PREM/03609/001). We are concerned that
granting of this license will undermine licensing objectives on two counts:-

prevention of crime and disorder.

prevention of public nuisance.

Patrons leaving licensed premises at the extended time, often after drinking large quantities of alcohol, will
increase the likelihood of street noise at anti social hours, and of petty vandalism in the area.

We would also like to comment that the premises licensing number has not been made public on the notice
attached to the premises

JR and J I Halliwell
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